
 

SGWL WILDCATS Hockey Team and Alumni Jamboree 
Benefits Wounded Warrior Project 
Suffield-Granby-Windsor Locks CT, January 6, 2017:   
 
Wildcats Hockey 1st Annual Alumni Jamboree to benefit the Wounded Warrior 
Project was a huge success.  The rink was filled with current and former student 
athletes and fans from Suffield, Granby, and Windsor Locks.  Thirty alumni played 
in the jamboree. The current players chose the Wounded Warrior Project as a 
charity because they wanted to help our military troops and veterans.  The Wildcats 
Hockey Booster Club coordinated the event raising $941 for the Wounded Warrior 
Project.  Assistant Wildcats 
Hockey Coach Jon Cieri 
did a great job reaching out 
to the alumni for the 
game.  Even 
though several of the 
alumni graduated many 
years ago, they all still feel 
a strong bond with the 
Wildcats Hockey 
Program.  Friday night was 
a success for all involved.  
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